
Save The Date & Buy Your Tickets Now! 
27th Annual Rotary Community Aviation Day 

& Fly-In/Drive-In Breakfast 
 

  
 

Pocono Mountains Tradition Continues!  Mark your calendar, buy your tickets, and tell your family 
and your friends to join you on Saturday, May 25, 2024 for our 27th Annual Rotary Community Aviation Day 
& Fly-In Drive-In Breakfast.  This year’s event will be bigger and better than ever with door prizes, bouncy 
houses, a car show, carnival games, BINGO with cash prizes, vehicle displays, children’s games, live 
performances, music and & dancing, and, as always, FREE airplane rides for children and youth.1 
 

Pancake Breakfast starts at 8AM and ends at 12PM   The International Food Trucks & Beer Trailer 
will be available from 1PM to 7PM.  To top things off, the drawing for our $100,000 50/50 Mega Raffle2 will be 
held at 7:00 PM.  To purchase your tickets to the Community Aviation Day & Fly-In/Drive-In Breakfast and/or 
buy your 50/50 Mega Raffle ticket(s) SCAN QR CODE BELOW or visit www.RotaryClubOfMtPocono.Org. 
 

Early Bird BONUS! FREE Collector’s Platter ($10 value) for tickets purchased before March 1st, 2024.3 
 

The Growing List Of Event Sponsors Includes Those Listed Below: ↓ Scan For Tickets ↓ 
Rotary Foundation Of Mt. Pocono 

 

The Levy Law Firm 
Pocono Services For Children & Family 

Gotta Go Potties, Inc. 
Rise Above Productions 

The Kids Film, LLC 
 

 
1 Free Airplane rides to children aged 8 to 17 with purchase a child breakfast. 
2 Must be 18 years to purchase raffle ticket(s). Winner need not be present to win. SGOC Lic. #2981 Special Permit #191. Drawing will be 7PM on 
Saturday, May 25, 2024 at The Mountain Center: 354 Memorial Blvd., Tobyhanna, PA 18466. For details visit www.Rotaryclubofmtpocono.org 
3 One (1) Free Collector’s Platter will be given to first fifty (50) “Early Bird” ticket purchasers at event on Saturday, May 25, 2024. 



MIddle photo on next page: The kids and staff at T-Town Child Care in Terry Township excitedly pose with mem-
bers of the Wyalusing Area Rotary Club who came bearing a bunch of books last week. 

Standing are Carol Goodman, Club President Wendy Gaustad, Secretary Michele Naugle, Chrissy Heyman and 
Asantha Barborich. 

This was a follow-up to a delivery to the Wyalusing Children’s Center. Other scenes include photos of children 
below enjoying the age-appropriate literature.

Rotary Book Project Benefits Area Children
Children in libraries and childcare centers in the Wyalusing area were the recipients of more than 200 donated 
books as part of a $3,000 project by the Wyalusing Area Rotary Club distributed the books to the Wyalusing 
Children’s Center, Laceyville Public Library, Wyalusing Public Library, and T-Town Child Care in Terrytown on 
Thursday. January 4th. These books were selected by these organizations in collaboration with the Wyalusing 
Area Rotary Club. 

The books are age appropriate for pre-school through teenagers, and promote Rotary ideals of service above 
self, leadership, understanding of our environment, promotion of peace and understanding, and building 
goodwill and better friendships. The Wyalusing Rotarians raised $1,500 which was matched by a district grant 
of another $1,500 from Rotary District 7410. In total Rotary was able to provide 210 books, distributed among 
the four centers.  

In addition to the current book project, Wyalusing Rotary further supports youth in our community. Each year 
the club sends several students to RYLA, a youth leadership camp. Youth exchange students, both those visiting 
the United States and those from WAHS are sponsored by the club. Wyalusing Rotary supports the Hunters 
Share the Harvest by transporting ground venison from area meat processors to local food pantries. Rotary 
International continues to be a driving force for the worldwide eradication of polio, an activity that started in 
1988.

The Wyalusing Area Rotary (wyalusingrotary@gmail.com) welcomes community members who are looking for 
a good cause and an opportunity to give back to join us in our mission to unite and take action to create lasting 
change – across the globe, in our communities and in ourselves. 

The photos accompanying this article, aside from captioned group photos, include several scenes of children 
and adults during our visits to the local childcare centers and community libraries.




